
 

       

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

10636 Linkwood Ct., Baton Rouge, LA 70810 | Ph: (225) 400-9976 | Fax: (888) 606-0123 

Dear Friends and Clients, 

 

First, for those of you in South Louisiana, I hope that you and your family are safe.  We are continually monitoring 

for clients’ needs so if you or a loved one needs something that we can help with please let us know.  Hurricane Ida 

has been tough for everyone.  We want to be your partner in the road to recovery. 

 

As of now our office is without power so we are not in the office, but please be assured that we are working on 

your cases.   We are working on your cases from various coffee shops, libraries, and homes while we wait to get 

power back.  We are designating a time every day that someone will be in the office for any in-person needs for 

your case.  Tomorrow someone will be in the office between 8 and 10:30AM if you need to speak with someone in 

person.  We will announce future times on our Facebook page until we get power back.  If you are not following 

our Facebook page, now is the time to do so as we are going to be announcing updates regularly about USCIS and 

court closures.   

 

As of right now it is not known when the New Orleans Immigration Court and the New Orleans USCIS and 

Asylum offices will be able to reopen.  If you have court, and interview, or biometrics appointment in the next 

week you should not attend as it will be closed and potentially dangerous to go.   

 

We are going to be contacting each of our clients individually to let them know what they need to do for their 

respective court dates or appointments.  In the meantime, if you need anything, text us at 225-400-9976 or send us 

a message on Facebook Messenger.  We cannot take phone calls due to the power being out, but we are monitoring 

all messages and texts and responding as they come in.   

 

At the Scott Law Firm, we are committed to serving the community and clients.  Please contact us if you need 

anything.  We are here to serve.  #ClientsComeFirst 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Paul “Woody” Scott 

Founder and Partner 

 
 


